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Wow! I can’t believe we are meeting in person in Storm Lake.  The May Iowa Reaches Out 
newsletter was emailed from a new address, iowareachesout@gmail.com.  After a year of 
fighting bulk email issues on Yahoo, I moved the email to a platform I was more comfortable 
with. If you didn’t receive the newsletter, please check your spam. 
 
Hopefully you check out the newsletter as soon as each issue comes out.  We include a 
schedule of area events for the next several months right on the front page.  All of our AWSC 
members and district reps also include great information.   
 
If you are not the CMA for your group and don’t receive the newsletter, you can subscribe (for 
FREE) by emailing me at iowareachesout@gmail.com or signing up by the Newsletter 
Coordinator display at the assembly. 
 
Luanne T. 
Newsletter Coordinator 


